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You don't often get email from juliana.tillema@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

I am writing with feedback on two notices I've received this week regarding License No.
20240001715 & License No. 20240002005. 

I live at 274 Brimhall St, St Paul, 55105. The business expansion around the corner from my
house, on St. Clair and on Snelling, have led to serious parking and safety challenges on our
street. There are often so many cars parked on our street, residents cannot find a place to park.
In addition, the illegal and unenforced parking at the corner of Brimhall and St Clair is awful.
Non-residents park all the way to the end of Brimhall, right up to St Clair, and all the way to
the end of St Clair, right up to Brimhall, making it impossible to safely see traffic when trying
to drive off Brimhall and turn onto St Clair. As a result, we creep forward in our car off
Brimhall and into St Clair, often directly into oncoming traffic. The corner is completely
unenforced. There is no traffic monitoring or enforcement on this corner, a lot of
pedestrian traffic, and it's very unsafe. 

I am opposed to expansion of these businesses without appropriate parking enforcement on
Brimhall Street. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Juliana Tillema 
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